

MEMORANDUM


TO:		Randy Poe, Superintendent
		Matt McIntire, Board Chair
		Board Members

FROM:		Mary Ann Rankin, Director of Technology

DATE: 		May 26, 2020

RE:		Phone Service and Maintenance

Contracts for 5 year agreements with Cincinnati Bell and Avaya for phone service and maintenance are attached.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Board approval is requested as presented.




